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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Please do not impose bolt and permanent anchors in wilderness areas. Climbers have been installing and using

these critical pieces of safety protection for almost a century now. Removal and/or banning bolting and anchors

will result in unsafe situation for climbers and undo years of hard work and compromise. 

 

In my eyes it is unfair to target one group of recreationalists especially when so many resources are put into

building and maintaining roads, buildings and hiking trails in wilderness areas which have more impact on the

environment than rock climbing anchors.

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Rosalind Reynolds


